
I’m 48 years old and have been riding ATV’s since I was about 8 years old. I love going out with my kids and family on ATV rides. I 
have a drivers license, not that it should be required when riding ATV’s. I do not want to have to get additional instruction on how to 
ride an ATV. Please oppose SB 106. It’s a waste of my time and money. Thank you for your time. 


